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The McKinley County Sheriff’s Office hours of operation will be changing effective March 5. The
office will be open Monday through Thursday. New office hours effective also March 5 will be 7
am to 6 pm.

  

The McKinley County Sheriff’s office will be closed on Fridays. This does not include patrol.
They will continue to work 24/7. Taking calls through metro dispatch at (505) 722-2231. For
emergencies call 911.

  

The McKinley County Sheriff’s office will also be changing the hours that we provide
fingerprinting effective March 6. Hours will now be Mon. - Thurs. 8 am - 12 pm and 1 pm - 5 pm.
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